
                                              
 

    
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2nd 2021 

Dear our potential new Deputy Head teacher, 

 

We are writing a letter to tell you all about how incredible Spring Hill Community Primary School is and we 

hope you want to join us. We are looking for a new Deputy Head teacher and would like you to apply if you 

like the sound of us.  

 

At our school you will find many extraordinary things. These include vast playgrounds, outside weather 

pitches and outside areas which we are very lucky to have. You will work with our new caring head teacher, 

who is kind and wants the best for everyone. We are a happy bunch of children and we like to learn. We are 

lucky to have lots of technology and caring adults who teach us. 

 

We are looking for a likeable, confident person to be our deputy head teacher. We think it is important for 

them to have knowledge of our curriculum and to be able to help organise exciting experiences for us. We 

would like an experienced, confident deputy head teacher who knows how to make us happy.  

 

If you think you are the person we are looking for, we hope to see you soon at Spring Hill Community 

Primary School. 

Pupil Forum 

 

 
Mariya   Maaz   Rayhaan      Salihah 
Year 5   Year 5   Year 6           Year 6 
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